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Hi Jim - 

Nothing much to report for the summer. I assume Sinclair will send you the 

stuff on Henslow's Sparrow and Hooded Warbler. If he doesn't, my notes show 

that I had two Hoodeds at Lake Ahquabi on June 7th. Same date found one 

Henslow's just north of the park a couple of miles. I believe he had more 

than one bird out there and also found them in another location. 

Only other thing of note is that I've had a couple of Loggerhead Shrikes all 

summer. I presume they nested along the road north of me but have never 

seen any babies. 

Now to work on Arizona reports for Gary Rosenberg. That will take longer! 

AJ


